
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 
 

 

 
Residents Enjoyed a Valentine’s Day 
Party with Music from Bob McQuaid, 
Followed by Afternoon Delights and 

Refreshments from our Chef Eoin. 

 



 
  

  

 
 

Hannah and Luke playing for the 
Residents of St. Johns House after 

Christmas, Hannah sang while Luke 
played the Harp.  

 

 

 
The Activities team organised Celebrations over 

Christmas including a Cookie Decoration Day, 
Afternoon Tea, Christmas Parties with Live 

Music, Christmas Traditional Lunch with 
Festively Decorated tables and Nollaig na mBan. 

 
The Students from Woodland Academy, Bray 

Performed for the Residents on a few occasions 
over Christmas and plan to return again. 

The students enjoyed intermingling with the 
Residents 

. 
Residents were sent cards by the 4th Class Pupils 

of Our Lady of Mercy Convent School, 
Booterstown over Christmas, the Activities Team 

and Residents appreciated reading the cards 
aloud. 

 

 
Pottery Classes continue on Tuesdays along with 

Bingo, Hair and Beauty on Wednesdays and 
Exercise Class on Thursdays. 

 
All Resident’s Birthday’s are Celebrated 

throughout the year with a Party and Birthday 
Cake. 

Ray and the Activities Team plan more Outdoor 
trips in March. 

 
The Team are looking forward to getting the 

Residents out to the Garden to plant bulbs and 
sit out in nice weather. 

 
 

 
 
 

 

  Upcoming Events … 
 

There are more Events 
Planned for  

St. Patricks Day and  
St. Bridget’s Day. 

 
Beannachtaí na Féile 

Pádraig oraibh! 

 


